
 

 

NOTICE CONCERNING 2021 BUDGET AMENDMENT 
MERIDIAN RANCH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget amendment for the year of 2021 has been 
submitted to the Board of Directors of the Meridian Ranch Metropolitan District and that such 
proposed amended budget will be considered for adoption at a public hearing during a regular 
meeting of the Board of Directors of the District to be held at Meridian Ranch Recreation 
Center, 10301 Angeles Road, Peyton, Colorado, 80831 at 10:00 a.m., on August 3, 2022. 
 
A copy of the proposed 2021 amended budget is on file in the District office located at 11886 
Stapleton Drive, Peyton, Colorado and is available for public review at the office of the District 
by appointment or upon request via email, and on the District’s website. 
 
Any interested elector of the District may file or register any objections to the proposed 
amendment of the 2021 budget at any time prior to the final adoption of said proposed budget 
amendments by the governing body of the District. 
 
Dated: June 30, 2022 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
MERIDIAN RANCH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 
 
 
        
General Manager, MSMD 
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